
        Strengthening Care for Children (SC4C)   

         6-month Celebration and Feedback 
 

What is happening?  

To celebrate 6-months of the SC4C project in your practice, the study team would like to invite you 

to a catered breakfast or lunch.  

We would also like to use this opportunity to strengthen our understanding of barriers and 

enablers that have been encountered during the SC4C project to inform further adaption of the 

model and future scalability. To achieve this, we will be conducting a short focus group (30-40 

minutes maximum) with participants attending the catered celebration.  

 

What will I be asked about during the focus group?  

In this focus group, we invite you to discuss:   

• The challenges you have faced implementing SC4C in your practice;  

• What is needed to make the SC4C model successful in your practice; and 

• The use of telehealth compared to face-to-face co-consults and online versus in-person case 

discussions. 

The focus group will be conducted by Dr Michael Hodgins with support from SC4C team members. 

Written consent of your participation will be obtained on the day. 

 

Why should GPs and practice staff participate? 

There may be no direct benefits for you to take part in a focus group or interview, however you will 

have the opportunity to provide useful feedback for assessing and further improving the 

implementation of the SC4C model.  

 

What if I have more to say after the focus group?  

We also invite interested participants to discuss their experience in more detail during a one-on-one 

telephone or zoom interview. You can also provide feedback through an  online survey on an 

ongoing basis. 

• Click here to access feedback survey  

Dr Hodgins and the evaluation team will reconnect with your practice during your final month of 

participating in SC4C so that you can provide further feedback. 

 

Will what I say remain anonymous? 

All focus group and interviews will be de-identified for analysis, ensuring no personally identifying 

information is presented in research findings and publications. If you find it difficult to discuss 

aspects of SC4C in front of colleagues present, we offer the opportunity for a private one-on-one 

interview at a later date.  

https://redcap.mcri.edu.au/surveys/?s=ATNTAXHE98CEJJCC
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